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LUNDY’S LANE 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT PLAN (CIP) STUDY 

QUESTIONNAIRE | Public Information Meeting #1 | Tuesday June 14, 2016  

 
Thank you for participating in the Lundy’s Lane Community Improvement Plan (CIP) 

Study Public Information Meeting.  This questionnaire will help the City and the 

consulting team record your input. 

 

► Please remember to write down your input on this sheet. 

► There are no wrong answers.  All input is valuable and will be considered.  

 

Question 1: 

► What do you like about Lundy’s Lane?  What can be improved? 

 

Instructions: Write down bullet-points about what you like about Lundy’s Lane and what 

things could be improved.  Think about the buildings, aesthetics, sidewalks, roads, and 

public spaces.  

 

What I like … What could be improved … 
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Question 2: 

► What is your vision for Lundy’s Lane in the next 10 years?  Think of descriptive words to 

explain what you want Lundy’s Lane to be. 

 
Instructions: Write down your personal vision for Lundy’s Lane in ten years.  Remember, this 

isn’t a prediction but a vision of what you want the area to be.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 3: 

Please write any other comments you may have here: 

 

 

 

 

Submission and Contact Information  

 

Thank you for participating!  Please submit your questionnaire to staff.  Alternatively, 

if you would like to take the questionnaire home to add more comments, you may 

submit the questionnaire to the City after the meeting. Please submit the form by 

June 24, 2016. 

 

John Barnsley – Manager of Policy Planning 

City of Niagara Falls 

Planning Division 

4310 Queen St. P.O. Box 1023 

Niagara Falls, ON, L2E 6X5 

Email: barnsley@niagarafalls.ca 
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